
Dear Supporters, Dear Prayer Warriors, Dear Friends,

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from the Rojas family!!!

We thank the Lord for each of you who form part of our TEAM.  A TEAM who supports us
financially, prays for us and are a moral support through life´s adventures.

This year, 2018, has been a year of change, a year of adjustment, a year of new ministries and
a year of reconnecting with family. Looking over the year we can see God´s hand of provision
and protection.  We praise Him for using our supporting churches to purchase a car that has
been used extensively in His service.

We have learned many lessons during this year. Evangelism has taken on a new priority as we
sense Christ´s return ever closer.  God continues to test in our faith in the area of finances, and
we are so grateful for His faithful provision.



Heroes of Faith Christian School

Heroes of Faith Christian School will be under the direction of a qualified mature Christian
schoolteacher who has a real love for the Lord and for others.  We are so thankful for him and
his family as they are used in this ministry.  Pray for this ministry.  We are STILL in paperwork
for the elementary school.  Please pray.

Homeschool

Homeschool went really well this year and having additional students in the home really
helped to formalize our children ´s schooling.  It was a blessing and a privilege to serve in this
way.

The Church

The church is going through a time of low attendance. Please pray for several families
who are going through very difficult spiritual battles.  God continues to work and we have had
several new families visit recently.

The children

The children continue to grow (they tend to do that).  Bethany is very active in the ministry and
is Beth´s right hand girl.  She has begun guitar lessons and is doing very well!  Joey continues
soccer training and has shown a real talent in violin.  Jordan is a soccer boy and has recently
begun violin lessons.  Emily continues to amuse and entertain us with her antics and we
continue to pray for her salvation.  The Lord has used Samuel in an amazing way in the
seminary this year as he completed his first year as director. Beth keeps busy but has had a lot
more time with the family without added school responsibilities.



We again want to thank you for your part In our ministry this year.  God bless you as you
continue to serve Him in your corner of the world.

Merry Christmas and a
Blessed 2019!!!!

Serving with you,

Rojas Family

Samuel, Beth, Bethany, Joey, Jordan,
and Emily

Prayer Requests:

-Christmas program     (December 23)

-VBS                                 (January 21-25)

-Discipleship classes     (starting in February)

-Homeschooling both our own children and the Peruvian children

-Heroes of Faith Christian School-

-Growth in the church and seminary leaders

-Wisdom in the many church and home responsibilities


